
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, February 1, 2022 1:12 PM 
'Olga Kroslak' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: DOCKET #20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Joseph and Olga Kroslak. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00978-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Olga Kroslak <gogijoe76@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 11:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: pie@palmislandestates.org 
Subject: DOCKET #20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners: 

WE ARE FORMALLY REQUESTING THAT THE PSC DENY EU'S APPLICATION FOR WASTEWATER 
SERVICE 

Our names are Joseph and Olga Kroslak. As homeowners on Little Gasparilla Island, located at 9424 Rum Runner Rd, Lot 

#18, we would like to voice our OBJECTION for a certificate being granted to Environmental Utilities, LLC. 

We are appealing to you with due respect because we feel that it is your responsibility as public servants to protect the 
interest of the taxpayers and homeowners, and not that of private enterprise. 

There are many unanswered concerns. To name a few: 

1. It's unacceptable to turn this project over to an LLC that has ZERO experience in installing and operating a sewer 
system of this magnitude. We believe Charlotte County should be the one in charge of this. 

2. Undefined cost both for installation and monthly dues, as well as maintenance 
3. There is NO NEED for this type of sewer system. Existing septic systems that people have are functional. If they 

weren't, the county would not be issuing new permits for new systems. 
4. Potential environmental impact because of failed sewer system components. 
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5. Logistics to the island – we have no bridges – everything comes across by boat.   
6. Environmental Utilities, LLC has not shown that they are financially capable to finance this project and they offer 

no financing to the homeowners.  
7. This will be a significant financial burden to the homeowners.  
8. Too much uncertainty about this whole project.  

  
  

We thank you for your consideration.  
  
Respectfully,  
  
Joseph and Olga Kroslak  
gogijoe76@hotmail.com 
 
 

 




